
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

U.S. TRUSTEE PROGRAM EXTENDS TELEPHONIC SECTION 341 
MEETINGS TO CASES FILED THROUGH JULY 10, 2020 

 

Friday, April 24, 2020 

The U.S. Trustee Program is extending the requirement that section 341 
meetings be conducted only through telephonic or other alternative means not 
requiring in-person appearance to all cases filed through July 10, 2020.  
Appropriate notice will be provided to parties in accordance with bankruptcy 
law and rules. 


